Bryn Mawr Elementary Newsletter

From The Principal

To our Bryn Mawr Bulldog Families!

Wonderful Bryn Mawr Community School
Families,

Happy Women’s History Month! We look
forward to highlighting and celebrating
many of the amazing contributions of
women in American history.

As we enter March, | would like to remind
students and caregivers of the importance
of dressing appropriately for the weather.
We know temperatures can change quickly
from arrival in the morning throughout the
day before dismissal. The change in
weather also means that our Lost and
Found Table continues to add to its
inventory. We invite you to please come in
and find your child’s items should they go
missing.

| continue to be amazed at how quickly the
school year flies by! Thinking about the
fact that we have now entered the month
of March is unbelievable. February flew by
in the blink of an eye, especially due to all
the exciting events and celebrations which
occurred: Newcomer Family Night, African
American Parent Involvement Night, field
trips, and Student of the Month.

Budget information is on its way to Bryn
Mawr. We will be evaluating our alloca-
tions and sharing the information with our
Site Council very soon. Please see a Site
Council member with any questions.

Sincerely,

MARCH 2024
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1 - Teacher Workday NO SCHOOL
5 - Site Coucil Meeting 6PM

12 - PTA Meeting 6PM

12 - Coffee with the Principal 9AM
29 - Teacher Workday NO SCHOOL

https://mpls.k12.mn.us/calendars

VIRTUAL
PTA MEETING
Tuesday
March 12th

Join us on 200M ©
Meeting ID 826 1648 1043
Passcode: 541774
info@BrynMawrPTA.org
BrynMawrPTA.org

BE RESPECTFUL

BE RESPONSIBLE

BE SAFE
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HAPPY WOMEN'S HISTORY MONTH
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~KINDERGARTEN-~ Counseling Corner

Kindergarten is busy at work learning how to read. We are working
on reading decodable words (consonant-vowel-consonant). We are
also learning to read sight words that we call "heart words" because
we need to know them by heart.

We want to hear from you!

e Do you know what the School
Counselor does?

e Do you know that the School

In math we are learning to make number combinations for 5 and 10. Counselor supports students in

We are also working on story problems for addition and subtraction. their academics, social-

We had a great time on Friendship Day giving each other cards and emotional learning and career

celebrating being together. and future planning?
e Have you heard of Xello?

e Would you like to learn more?

Please complete the
School Counselor
Caregiver survey =—

All of our students got to experience making a cloud with
condensation in the science room. Check out this simple at

SCAN ME

home experiment on how to make a rain cloud!

Rain Cloud in a Jar

Materials:
¢ Mason jar or glass cup
o Water
¢ White shaving cream
¢ Food coloring

We look forward to connecting
with you and having an ongoing
partnership and dialogue

We are scheduling a Caregiver
focus group in the spring of
2024 to gain more input from
families on the goals and ser-
vices of our elementary school
counseling programs district-wide.

Procedure:
1.Fill cup or mason jar 3/4 full with water
2.Add a shaving cream cloud on top of the water
3.Place drops of food coloring on top of the cloud Please let us know if you are
4.Wait to see what happens with the drops - add more if needed interested!.
What happens to the drops?
How many drops did it take to rain?
What caused it to rain?

BRYN MAWR ENGAGEMENT TEAM

We are excited to announce the 2024 return of All School March
Madness Tournament of Books! Modeled after March Madness in
college basketball, this is a single elimination tournament where
books go head-to-head with the winner of each matchup, which is
decided by kid votes. Winners advance until there is a champion.
The tournament runs March 1-28, and each grade level will read
the same ELITE 8 kids books. We will vote on.our favorites until 1
winner remains! Stay tuned to learn

choose =

HAPPY READING!

Join spring 2024
Grade °
Girls..
the 11X

REGISTRATION OPENS

FEBRUARY 1ST

PROGRAM BEGINS WEEK OF

APRIL 1ST

SK WEEKEND

JUNE 1-2

FINANCIAL AID AVAILABLE

QUESTIONS? VISIT GOTRMN.ORG

EMAIL PROGRAM®GOTRMN.ORG

BE RESPECTFUL BE RESPONSIBLE BE SAFE




